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From: Rayner, Mary (Councillor)
Sent: 23 November 2020 16:23
To: Aldridge, Steven
Cc: sarah.rook@wyreforestdc.gov.uk
Subject: Lea Castle Quarry

Dear��Steven��
Further��to��our��conversation,��I��would��like��to��say��that��I��feel��that��a��double��row��of��trees��not��just��whips��along��the��crest��of��the��
hill��will��be��beneficial��to��the��residents��in��Harriers��Green��James��Road��and��Highfield��Road.��
��
I��would��like��to��stress��that��Broadwaters��is��a��well��developed��built��up��area��and��needs��quite��a��bit��of��preventative��measures.��
It��is��also��concerning��that��there��are��new��houses��being��built��in��close��proximity��of��the��quarry��and��these��whilst��not��in��my��
ward��are��on��the��borders.��
��
However��these��disguise��the��houses��that��are��already��there��in��my��ward��that��need��protection��from��the��dust��and��other��
things��that��are��air��born.��
These��houses��in��my��ward��and��division��are��Heath��Drive,��Stourbridge��Road��,Wolverhampton��Road,��Ashley��Road,��Rozel��
Avenue����and����Kendlewood��Road.��
Then��to��the��side��there��are��IsmereAvenue.����I��would��like��to��point��out��there��is��a��SSS��at����village��and��I��would��like��the��impact��on��this��area��also��




